CEDIA Awards Go to Hogwarts in 2017
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CEDIA has a magical location for its 2017 Awards-- the magic academy of Hogwarts, or at least
the version found at the Warner Bros. Studio Tour London: The Making of Harry Potter.

Held on 29 September, the Awards will include exclusive access around the Warner Bros.
Studio Tour London through a private after-hours tour of the sets of famous movies. Following
the tour is a drinks reception at the Hogwarts Great Hall, before the main ceremony on Platform
9 3/4 complete with 3 course meal.

“We are so excited to announce the 2017 CEDIA Awards will be held in one of the most iconic
and magical settings in movie history and to welcome everyone to Warner Bros. Studio Tour
London: The Making of Harry Potter,” CEDIA EMEA says. “Year on year, the quality and
innovation of the projects put forward continues to astound us all. We're sure that the magic
found within these films will be replicated in the projects we see and celebrate this year.”

Ticket bookings are open now, with early bird savings available until 30 June 2017. Don't forget
your wands!
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